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Authorities Looking for Pickup Stolen In Auburn
(KLZA) The Nemaha County Nebraska Sheriff’s Department is looking for a pickup stolen in
Auburn.

The sheriff's department says the 2002 Chevy Silverado K2500 heavy duty extended cab pickup was
taken sometime between 10:30 Wednesday night at 6 o'clock Thursday morning.

The pickup is gray in color and has a 5th wheel plate in the back. The license plate number is 44 —
614.

The pickup was stolen from the 1300 block of 6th Street in Auburn.

Anyone who has information on the stolen pickup should contact the Nemaha County, Nebraska
Sheriff’s office at 402-274-3139.
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